
Committee of Adjustment 

City of Kitchener 

200 King Street West 

Kitchener, ON N2G 4G7 

RE: Written Submission – Application B 2024-031 – 829 Stirling Avenue South 

Dear Committee Members, 

I am writing in regard to Application B 2024-031 concerning the property located at 829 Stirling 

Avenue South. As the applicant, I wish to formally request a further deferral of this application 

for an additional eight (8) months. 

Due to delays in the permitting process and necessary revisions to the building permit, the start 

of construction was postponed. We anticipate demolishing the existing structure within the next 

45 days and proceeding with foundation work shortly thereafter. 

Given my current travel outside of the country, I am unable to attend the Committee meeting 

scheduled for July 15, 2025. However, I am authorizing a representative to appear on my behalf 

to support this deferral request and respond to any questions the Committee may have. 

We would also like to retain the previously granted flexibility to return to the Committee at an 

earlier date, should the foundation be completed and surveyed before the end of the proposed 

deferral period. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I appreciate the Committee’s continued support and 

look forward to progressing this application in alignment with project milestones. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karthik Bonthu 

 




